**********************************************
St. John is a Stewardship Parish *****************************************************
January 23, 2011
Third Sunday in Ordinary Time
Saturday, January 22, 2011


4:00 – Mass for the People

Sunday, January 23, 2011


11:30 – Charles L’Heureux – 9th Anniversary

Saturday, January 29, 2011

4:00 – Katherine Tobin – 9th Anniversary

Sunday, January 30, 2011


8:00 – Mass for the People

11:30 – Ralph E. Ortenzi – 31st Anniversary
Important Dates

Sun. 1/23 – Family Mass at 9:30 - Refreshments after 

Sun. 1/23 – Teen Mass at 6:00  
Mon. 1/24 – 2nd Gr. Parent Meeting

Sat. & Sun 2/12 & 2/13 – Valentine Lollipop Sale

Fri. 3/18 – Irish Night Fund Raiser
Celebrate Valentine Day at Miramar Retreat Center

121 Parks St., Duxbury

 will honor married and engaged couples 

at a Wine and Dine evening on 

February 12 at 6:00 pm.
The evening includes a wine and cheese social, an elegant dinner prepared by Chef Frank Lachimia and dessert.  Between dinner Dave & Karen Demers and Fr. Tom Griffith, SVD will offer a short presentation:

“Love and marriage: Is Love all You Need?” 

The price is $75.00 per couple. For reservations, or more information, call Ann at 781-585-2460 ext. 312
. 
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Our Shared Treasure

January 2nd Collection:  $5,290
Grand Annual:  $35,700
Thank you for your continued generosity
St. Vincent de Paul
The members of St. Vincent de Paul would like to thank the parishioners of St. John for their support of the pantry. 

EVERY donation--- each box of cereal or pasta, every can of tuna--- EVERYTHING is appreciated and distributed to our clients. 

Thank you so much for your donations!

 

When you shop, we can use cereal (cold and hot) peanut butter, jelly, toilet paper and paper towels. 

Monetary gifts are always welcome so we can purchase additional supplies when needed!



[image: image3.png]



Vocations

Each year the Vocation Office organizes a Discernment Retreat for men interested in 
learning more about the vocation to the Priesthood.

Archbishop O’Malley will lead a Discernment Retreat at Blessed John XXIII Seminary for men age 40 and older and from Friday, February 11, 2011 to Sunday, February 13, 2011 at the Connors Family Retreat Center in Dover and at St. John’s Seminary in Brighton for men ages 18-40 years.  Anyone interested in attending, please contact the Rectory for further information.  508-378-4207

Married Couples

World Marriage Encounter Weekends in New England are, February 11 – 13, and March 18 – 20.  For more information call Ralph & Jane Becker at 1-800-710-WWME or visit our webpage at www.wwmeMARI.org




Dear Friends,

As you perhaps know from my announcement last week or from the official announcement in the Pilot, both Fr. Joe Raeke from St. Thomas in Bridgewater and Fr. Ed McDonough from St. Ann’s in West Bridgewater are leaving their present assignments in May.  Last Wednesday, I met with Fr. Michael Medes who is the Director of Clergy Personnel at the Pastoral Center in Braintree.  It was a good meeting; one in which I truly felt that all of my concerns and suggestions were listened to.  When there is something else to share with you I will certainly do so. 

The Grand Annual Collection has raised $35,700 towards our goal of $45,000.  The G A raised the targeted amount last year and the Finance Council used that figure in the present budget.  Thus any amount under $45,000 will be a budget deficit.  To add to this problem is, of course, the amount of money that needs to be spent to remove the snow so that people are able to use the parking lots and have as safe as possible walk to the church doors.  The December bill was $2,500 and the January bill, I assume, will be larger.  The Finance Council and I send a special thank you to those who have contributed to this very necessary financial campaign thus far.  And we ask those who haven’t contributed to the Grand Annual to find a way to help St. John’s Parish with a contribution. The parish needs the entire family to come together to support this important financial drive. The Finance Council has set a suggested donation of $250.  We fully realize that some can exceed the suggested amount and other will struggle to do so.  Please know that we will gratefully accept whatever sacrifice that you are able to make.  

God bless, 

Fr. Wally     

.
USHERS ARE NEEDED AT EACH MASS – IF YOU CAN HELP, PLEASE CALL THE RECTORY!!!

508-378-4207
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Keep the date open for the:





Parish Irish Night 


Friday, March 18, 2011





Corn Beef & Cabbage Dinner


At the 


Commercial Club


$45 per person


$80 per couple





Entertainment


Fr. Misgiving—comedian


Irish Step Dancers








Autism


Autism, Part II: Forming Faith within an Expansive Community, a free workshop, will be held on Friday, February 11, from 9:30 a.m.-3:00 p.m. (snow date: Thurs, Feb 17), at the Archdiocese of Boston Pastoral Center, 66 Brooks Dr., Braintree, MA The workshop will be presented by Susan Swanson, a speech language pathologist with 27 yrs experience working with children with autism. A continuation of last year’s Pyne Memorial presentation, this workshop will provide a catechetical framework that honors and supports the unique learning profile of persons with autism, as well as the needs of their families. For catechists, teachers, parish leaders, parent, grandparents, and all who live or work with persons with autism. Prior participation in Part I is not required. Free of charge, lunch included. Register online at � HYPERLINK "http://www.bc.edu/stmce" ��www.bc.edu/stmce� (preferred) or call 617-552-6501. Cosponsored by the Boston College School of Theology and Ministry and the Archdiocese of Boston’s Office of Religious Education. 





SPECIAL TOWN MEETING


Monday, Feb 7


High School Auditorium





Special Town Election


ballot vote


Saturday, Feb 12


8 am – 7 pm 


Gordon Mitchell Middle School








St John’s is happy to announce that we now have Gluten-Free Hosts for those people suffering from Celiac’s Disease or related gluten allergies. 





Please contact the rectory to arrange for this host to be available for you at Mass.


(508-378-4207)








WANTED/NEEDED:


The Parish is in need of a team of people or a married couple to conduct the Baptismal Instructions for approximately one hour once per month on the second Thursday of each  month. If interested, please call the Rectory. 508-378-4207








SHOPPER NEEDED


The parish is in need of someone who would be willing to pick up the supplies necessary for the church cleaners once or twice a month.


If available, please call Debbie at the Rectory.














